2017 October McGlenn Newsletter

Minnesota trip - The trip to Minnesota went very well. I was fighting acute bronchitis most of the time but had medicine that helped me through it all. Thank you for your prayers. I had about 15 kids in one school, and 11 in my other school. I spoke at Northwestern College (Rt) on the Drake equation to about 100 people. A few years ago



National Geographic claimed that this equation proved we would find life in outer space. I showed that it proves just the opposite. The PowerPoint presentation is at the TCCSA.tc website if you'd like to see what I spoke on. The Viking one day Adventure Safari had close to 40 people attend and was a big success.(Photo Lf)



Remodeling museum - With the help of a friend and business woman, Amy who has been interested in the museum, we have been remodeling it to be more streamlined, have less clutter, and look more professional. We will be having an open house October 28, 10am to 3pm. Pray we have a good turn out and get more contacts with churches and schools.

New Personal Developments - With the encouragement of two couples of my counseling friends who have been helping me since Tricia died, I have started dating. I miss Tricia very deeply, but I have to move on and start a new season of life without her and keep the plow moving forward.

Homeschool – I am down to 2 schools here in CA. Please pray more people would sign up.

Support - I am still short about \$575 a month for pledges for my support base. A new supporter just joined this month at \$25 pledged per month. That is an answer to prayer.

Tent Making - I have been doing "tent making" like Paul and selling my stone carvings and cement castings at the Santa Barbara Art fair. I was accepted into the Art Guild and I'm now selling my art there once a week. (RT. Picture of garden art stepping stone) I am also applying for a part time job at Lowe's which is now opening here in Santa Maria.



Thank you again for your prayers, and financial support. I could not do the mission without your help and prayers.

In Christ, Russ

e mail russmcglenn@juno.com also Facebook Web www.adventuresafaris.org

If you want to make a tax deductible donation to help in my outreach make it to TCCSA and send to: TCCSA c/o Byron Twiss. 8100 32nd Ave. N., Crystal, MN. 55427